Yvonne Blewett

#267422 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I'am STRONGLY AGAINST the project AS I FEAR it will encourage more homeless camps and
continue to spoil Portland's environment and economy. Please bring the City we all know and
love....otherwise there will continue to be a mass exit as we have experienced this past year.
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